
From: Ryan Hukill 

Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2013 1:49 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: SB 217 

 
The $100 annual fee set by SB 217 is arbitrary and unfair. 
Scenic designation of waterways under SB 401 would preclude new wells and other water uses near 
those rivers and this would unreasonably burden private development on private land anywhere near a 
designated waterway. 
 
Ryan R. Hukill 
Hukill’s Inc.  
Cell # 541-821-9599 

 


